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BE BOLD … BE COURAGEOUS … BE YOUR BEST! 

  

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE CLASS OF 2020 
 
    

Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 

 

Assalamu ‘alaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barakaatuhu 
 

As we come to the end of this academic year, it is with great pride that we can look back at the many student 

achievements. The many values that have been on display throughout the year have particularly come to the fore as 

we end the term – resilience when tackling a particularly tricky problem, courage in coping with changes, love and 

honesty towards all members of the school community, appreciation for each other and all the opportunities that are 

given within the school – which all strengthen their character and their ability to make the most of every aspect of school 

life. The year 2020 was a huge accomplishment given the COVID-19 restrictions. We thank Allah (SWT) for providing 

us with guidance, patience and success. We believe that 2021 will be a more productive and engaging year inshaAllah. 
 

AISNSW DESIGNING FOR DEEP 
LEARNING (DDL) PROJECT 

This year, the school has been engaged in an AISNSW 

DDL project. The AISNSW DDL project is based on the 

work of Professor Michael Fullan, a prolific Canadian 

researcher and writer. 

 

During PD Week, our teachers will participate in a 

workshop based on ‘The Deep Learning Framework’ 

which comes from his book ‘Dive into Deep Learning: 

Tools for Engagement’. The purpose is to foster deep 

learning so that all learners contribute to the common 

good, address global challenges and flourish in a 

complex world. Watch this space for updates in 2021. 
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EARLY LEAVERS NOT ISSUED  

Parents are kindly informed that the Primary and High 

School Administration offices will not be issuing early 

leavers on the last day of school, Friday, 4th December 

2020.  

 

K-12 YEARLY REPORTS 

K-12 Yearly Reports were distributed today. Students 

who have not returned all their library books will not 

receive their Yearly Reports. Please follow up on your 

child’s book return and collect their report from the 

relevant Administration office by Wednesday, 9th 

December 2020. 

 

UNIFORM DEPARTMENT  

The last day for parents to purchase their child’s uniform 

in 2020 is Wednesday the 9th of December 2020. 

 

Location: 85 Mimosa Road, Greenacre NSW 2190 

 

Dates: Monday, 7 December 2020 and Wednesday, 

9 December 2020 

 

Purchase Options: 

 

Via Telephone: Dial 0424 663 340 on Mondays and 

Wednesdays from 8:10am to 10:30am and pay by 

credit card to avoid lengthy queues. You will be 

contacted when your order is ready for pick up. 

    

Via Administration Office: Submit your order form and 

payment at the Primary or High School Administration 

Office NEXT WEEK on Monday only from 9:30am to 

2:30pm. You will be contacted when your order is ready 

for pick up. Order forms can be downloaded from the 

School Website. 

    

In Person: Visit the Uniform Department next week on 

Mondays and Wednesdays ONLY from 8:10am to 

10:30am.  

 

Parents are reminded that social distancing rules must 

be maintained at all times, in all interactions with 

Uniform Department volunteers and around the Uniform 

Department building. Your cooperation in ensuring that 

we have a COVID-19 safe school is appreciated. 

 

 

AL NOORI CHILD CARE CENTRE 

ENROLLING NOW 

Our childcare centres are currently enrolling for 2021. 

Anyone who is interested can either call  

8764 1025 or email childcare@alnoori.nsw.edu.au with 

tour enquiries or enrolment requests. 
 

 
 

CELEBRATING OUR SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the students from K-12 who 

received awards and recognition at the Kindergarten 

Graduation, Year 6 Graduation, Year 12 Graduation 

and Year 1 to Year 11 Presentation Day Ceremonies. 

We want our students to have big dreams and goals 

and we ask our parents to remind their children that it is 

not about being the best. It is about being better than 

you were yesterday. 

 

 

 

LAST DAY TO PURCHASE A SCHOOL 

UNIFORM IN 2020: 

 

WEDNESDAY, 9TH DECEMBER 2020 

mailto:childcare@alnoori.nsw.edu.au
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“What we learn with 

pleasure, we never forget” 
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“Intelligence plus 

character, that is the goal 

of true education” 
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“Education is our passport to 

the future, for tomorrow 

belongs to the people who 

prepare for it today” 
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“Dreams don’t work 

unless you do” 
 

 
 

 

 
 



KNOWLEDGE IS LIGHT    GOOD DEEDS ARE PIETY 

  

 

 
 

Year 6 Fun Day 2020 
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2021 TERM DATES 

Term School Term Start and End Dates 

1 
 Wednesday, 27th January 2021 to 

Thursday, 1st April 2021 

2 
 Tuesday, 20th April 2021 to  

Friday, 25th June 2021 

3 
 Tuesday, 13th July 2021 to  

Friday, 17th September 2021 

4 
 Monday, 27th September 2021 to  

Friday, 3rd December 2021 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank all staff 

for their hard work this year. It has been a year of 

changes and they have embraced this with goodwill and 

continued to provide the best education for their 

students. 

 

We would also like to thank all parents and carers for 

their support this year. A great deal of what we do in 

school cannot be achieved without you and your 

cooperation and support. Many thanks and we look 

forward to working more closely with you in 2021. 

 

 

 

Finally, we would like to wish all children who are 

leaving us at the end of this academic year, the very 

best on their next journey. We know that they have all 

had a great foundation at Al Noori Muslim School and 

know that they will go on to achieve great things in the 

future. 

 

Have a wonderful end of year break. May Allah (SWT) 

keep you safe and in good health. We look forward to 

seeing you all again on Wednesday the 27th of January 

2021. 
 

Wassalaam 

 
Mr Ali Kak 

School Principal 


